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Use of Telephone 

The Board of Education requires that no employee make a long-distance telephone call on a 
school telephone without the prior approval of the principal. 

The principal may approve only such emergency personal telephone calls on a school 
telephone that are charged to a telephone outside the school district. 

The business office shall review monthly the telephone calls made from each school building 
and from the central office. 




